
PROJECT HOPE  

Dear ROBS Members,  

Let me begin by wishing all of our members a safe and happy year. We are facing a 
very serious time in our lives, and knowing the members of ROBS, we are all following 
proper safety rules and praying for a better future to emerge during 2021.  

ROBS has accomplished many things throughout the years, and there is a feeling of 
pride and friendship in our group. For the many new retirees, I would like to tell you 
about a special project we do each year. It’s called, “PROJECT HOPE.”  

This project is a way for the retirees to show their continued support and love for the 
children and families of Brentwood. Through “SUBURBAN HOUSING” in Bay Shore, 
ROBS adopts three Brentwood families during the traditional holiday season. A 
complete Thanksgiving Feast is provided for each family, and it is delivered to them by  
Phyllis Goodwin. When Christmas comes, ROBS brings joy to these same families, 
and we try to make them feel that there is truly a Santa Claus.  

Through our donations, PROJECT HOPE touches the lives of many. It is an opportunity 
for the members of ROBS to add to the joy and spirit of the season. Please help 
continue this fine tradition. It is truly appreciated by the folks at Suburban Housing and 
especially by the children and their families.  

As there are no meetings planned till further notice, all donations can be mailed to our 
wonderful treasurer, Carmen Roldan. Please make your checks payable to “ROBS,” and 
write “Project Hope” on the memo line so that we may keep proper records. Please 
send your checks to:  

Carmen Roldan 
 49 Linda Lane  
North Babylon, N.Y.11703  

It would be greatly appreciated if you could send your donation by November 15th.  

Thank you for your continued support! Best wishes for a happy holiday season and 
much good health!  

Sincerely,  

Letty Sustrin Project 
Hope Chairman  


